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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 11:15 AM
To: Anfinson, Byron J; Ernie Trower
Cc: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); 

Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Humphrey, Robert (CI-
StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1253 Cleveland Ave N - Certificate of Code Compliance 5/26/22

Hello Mr. Anifinson & Mr. Trower, 
 
There will be a Legislative Hearing on October 11, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for an 
update on the repair progress of this matter.  Since you have received your code compliance certificate 
back in May, there is no need for you to attend this hearing.  We will put something on the record to 
indicate that the nuisance conditions have been abated and the matter is closed.  This resolution will go 
before City Council on October 26, 2022 for final adoption of the resolution.  
 
If you have any questions, let me know. Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Anfinson, Byron J <Byron@cbburnet.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 9:51 AM 
To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Ernie Trower <ebtrower@gmail.com>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1253 Cleveland Ave N - Certificate of Code Compliance 5/26/22 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Excellent. Thank you Vicki.  very nice working with you on this.  

Byron 
 
Byron Anfinson 
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Realtor, SRS, Notary, BSIE 
Coldwell Banker Realty 
1991 Ford Parkway 
Saint Paul   55116 
(612) 702-1117 
International Presidents Circle 
 
FREE HomeSpotter App Download here 
 

On May 26, 2022, at 9:34 AM, Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Attached is the Certificate of Code Compliance for the above property. 
  
 
Vicki Sheffer 
TISH Program Manager 
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1935 
vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us
      
 

  

*Wire Fraud is Real*.  Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to 
confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not have authority to bind a party to a 
real estate contract via written or verbal communication. 


